You can save 3 lives!

In loving memory of 2007 Oak Mountain High Graduate Laura Langley



3rd Annual Laura Langley Memorial Blood Drive

Saturday, August 23, 2014 10 a.m. – 4 p.m. First Christian Church 4954 Valleydale Road

EMERGENCY/CRITICAL ALERT!!

Blood donations are dangerously low and we need your help!

Your blood will help hospitals in Birmingham and other Alabama communities save your neighbors, like they tried to save Laura.

Please help us make an important difference in Laura's memory!

To make an appointment to donate blood, please visit <u>www.redcrossblood.org</u> and enter **Sponsor Code** – **LAURA** or <u>CLICK HERE</u>.



1.800,RED, CROSS 1.800.733.2767 redcrossblood.org